Porters Grange Primary School & Nursery



Principal: Miss D Henley



7th October 2025

Dear Parent/Carers

Re: Individual School Photos - Friday 10th October 2025

Our photographer is taking individual school photos of the children on **Friday 10**th **October 2025.** These will be taken during the school day.

In addition, we are happy to be able to offer parents the opportunity to have photographs of children with their brothers and sisters. If you would like your children to be photographed together as a group, please come to school **between 8.00am and 8.40am**, please arrive at the **Lancaster Gardens** entrance and queue at the entrance to the South Hall (entrance in the South playground by the sandpit) with your children

All children must be accompanied by an adult for these photographs and remain accompanied until they go into the school at 8.40am. Siblings (brothers and sisters) who do not attend the school are welcome to be in these photos.

Yours sincerely

Miss D Henley

Principal







